
Collierley School Council 

Meeting Minutes  

 

Date: 22.01.25                                                                  Present: Y1,2,3,4,5 and 6  

Agenda Points Discussion Actions/Outcomes  

Happy New Year to you all and a warm welcome back to school  

• School Council 
Surgery  

• School Council Surgery 
 

• Reading area on the playground. We 
would need cushions, blankets and to 

carry out a survey for the best spot to 

have it. (Somewhere quite and peaceful)  

• Bulldog – yes allowed but must be 
supervised by an adult. 

• Got 2 new brushes – thank you! Could we 

have 2 small ones?  

• Basketballs need blowing up. Jack and 

Grace to do this.  

• In OPAL assembly – to go over the rules 

when tidying up on the playground.  

• Road Speed 
Awareness  

• PC Bullman is coming to 
work with the School 

Council members on the 

speed of traffic outside of 
school. 

• Wednesday 29th January – 10am  

• The School Council and PC Bulmer to 
carryout a survey on the speed of traffic 

outside of school using the speed meter.  

• The School Council will then take further 

action with the local council to help 
improve the traffic speed in Dipton – if 

required. 

• This was rearranged due to commitments. 

• Basketball Nets  • Arrival and fitting  Basketball nets have arrived, and Mr 
Darwin has been and checked how they 

are fitted and where they are going to be 

hung. He is returning on Monday to fit 
them in the yard. 

Need children to monitor them for the first 
week so that children are following the 

rules on using them. 

• Fundraising Event  • To plan a fundraising event 

to raise money to help 
improve the outdoor 

provision. 

• To produce an event/challenge to help 

raise money for improvements to the 
outdoor provision in the 2-year-old area, 

Early Years and for OPAL. 

• Children have decided to climb 

Roseberry Toppings to raise funds.  

• Mrs McDermid has emailed back and 
approved this event! We will be meeting 

with her next Wednesday to discuss and 

plan.  

• Safeguarding 
question of the 

month.  

 
 

• January  
Who would you talk to at 

school if you felt worried or 

unsafe? 

•    Ask children on the playground. 

• The School Council to use the new 

template sheet to record children’s 

responses to the question.  

• The responses to be given to Mrs Darwin 
in next week’s meeting. 


